
 

              

   

 

448. 

We have received information from the New Hampshire Department of Safety in the US relating to the 

deterioration of box sections within sections of a Round-Up ride. The accompanying photos show the 

bottoms of the sweeps where the cage pins are keyed. The name of the manufacturer and the age of the 

device are unknown. 

This serves as a reminder to IBs that box sections on rides are prone to this type of deterioration, where 

the thickness of sections can reduce, in some cases resulting in damage as shown in the photographs. 
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